
REQUEST FOR BID 
 
 
The Commissioners’ Court of Lamar County will open bids on Monday, July 29, 2024, for the 
sale of one (1) single rail-car bridge (box car with a metal top). This bridge is approximately 112 
inches wide by 40 feet long. Bid sheets will be available online at co.lamar.tx.us or by contacting 
the Lamar County Auditors Office at 903-737-2417. For more information on the bridges, 
contact Pct. 2 Commissioner Lonnie Layton at 903-737-2467. 
 
Commissioner’s Court reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive minor 
technicalities. 
 
Bids are to be sealed and labeled “Bid-Sale of Bridge” and returned to the Lamar County 
Auditor’s Office, 119 N. Main, RM #B05, Paris, Texas 75460, by 9:00 a.m., Monday, July 29, 
2024. 
 
 
Kayla Hall 
County Auditor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


